
GRID-SCALE BATTERY PROJECT 
PROPOSED FOR YOUR COMMUNITY

We wish to inform you of an exciting new Grid-
Scale Battery Facility being proposed in your 
community. The proposed site is located on  
White Rock Road, near our existing substation. 

This location was chosen because of its proximity 
to existing transmission infrastructure. Planning 
work is currently in progress with proposed 
construction activity starting in 2024 and 
continuing through 2026.

We know that a mix of energy solutions is needed 
to get Nova Scotia off coal and reach 80% 
renewables by 2030. Grid-scale battery projects, 
like the one being proposed in the area, will enable 
more renewables to be introduced to the grid and 
continue to support reliability for customers.



POWERING A GREEN  
NOVA SCOTIA, TOGETHER.

Our project team looks forward 
to further engaging with 
community members and will 
be hosting engagement events 
in your area soon. Stay tuned!

Any questions can be sent to 
Susan Smith, Stakeholder Lead, 
susan.smith@nspower.ca

Proposed 
Battery Site


